
Cornwall Councillor Report – Carlyon Parish – October 2022 

It doesn’t feel like it has been very long at all since my last Carlyon Parish Council 
meeting, and I don’t have a great deal to update on accordingly. 

Following the last meeting I asked for an update from Cormac on their survey work 
around the flooding above Tregrehan Mills and was told it has been carried out, but 
they are awaiting on the full information to come back from their contractor before 
they will consider the next steps. 

Last week Cornwall Council submitted an Expression of Interest (EOI) to the 
government’s proposed opportunity to establish Investment Zones in Cornwall. 

One of the requirements of the EOI is the identification of specific sites. In my 
division the site at Crinnis Beach, Carlyon Bay has been included.   

I understand there will now be a period of review by government. It is indicated that 
there will be further announcements at the end of October. There is no guarantee 
that all submitted sites will secure investment status.  

Finally, I attended another beach clean at Crinnis on 2 October, arranged by Final 
Straw Cornwall. Thanks to CEG for allowing and to Biffa for agreeing to collect the 
considerable amount of waste that was collected.  

 

 


